
   
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
MARCH 17, 2020  
SPLIT ROCK RESORT   
428 MOSEYWOOD ROAD, LAKE HARMONY PA 18624  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Split Rock Resort announces temporary closure 
based upon latest Coronavirus/COVID19 developments and agency directives   
LAKE HARMONY, PA –  With an unwavering dedication to the health and safety of our 

guests and employees as we closely monitor the latest Coronavirus/COVID19 developments 

and direction given by State and Federal agencies, including the CDC and WHO; Split Rock  

Resort is taking the necessary steps to ensure the well being of all.  

 
With this in mind, Split Rock Resort will temporarily close starting 11 a.m. Thursday, March 19, 

2020 with plans to reopen Friday, April 3rd. We will continue to monitor CDC and government 

directives to determine if any adjustment to this anticipated reopening is necessary. 

 
There has not been any confirmed cases of Coronavirus/COVID19 in or around Split Rock  

Resort resulting in this course of action. It is with careful consideration of the ever-evolving  

situation that has prompted this proactive decision. 

 
While some guests with reservations during this time may be impacted; Split Rock is addressing 

no cost cancellations with refunds to be issued accordingly. We apologize for any  

inconvenience and we certainly understand the significant impact upon our guests, employees, 

and their families.  

 
It is with sincere belief this difficult time shall soon pass and we will welcome guests back to  

enjoy our Lake Harmony resort and all the amazing Pocono Mountains attractions that surround 

us.  

 


